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GRAND KNIGHT’S MESSAGE 
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Hello Brother Knights, 
 

I felt the chill in the air this morning. This should bring 
out the warmth in our hearts entering into the most 
charitable time of the year. 
 

We have had a successful Soccer Challenge this year. Be 
sure to read Brian’s article about this and we have an 
article about October events from Larry York. Be sure 
to red this and see when you can help out with anything 
he has coming up. 
 

Remember our degree charities and it is almost time to 
prepare for our annual Thanksgiving and Christmas bas-
kets. 
 

Please read the Church bulletin, especially Knights 
Korner, for upcoming events each week. Please send me 
any ideas and I will be happy to post them in Knights 
Korner. 
 

We may be selling Keep Christ in Christmas lawn signs 
and magnets the first three Sunday’s in December. 
 

May God bless, 
 

Joe Flatley, GK 
flatley-joseph@cooperhealth.edu 

Sidewalk Sale 

We had another exciting and hot Sidewalk Sale this year.  

I want to thank all the Knights and Columbiettes who 

helped out this year. Even though attendance this year 

seemed to be down you wouldn’t know by the amount 

of snow cones sold this year. Thanks again to all who 

helped out with this event this year. 

Brian Kohler, PGK 
bdkohler@comcast.net or 856-979-9462 



FOURTH DEGREE NEWS 

Fourth Degree Business Meeting 

The regular monthly meetings of the John Tatham As-
sembly will resume this month at our Council Home.  
The meeting will be held on Wednesday, October 12th, 
starting with a 6:30 Cocktail Hour, 7:30 Dinner and 8:30 
meeting.  The cost of dinner is still $15.00 and the dress 
is Jacket and Tie. 
 

The deadline for applications is fast approaching.  Any 
Third Degree Knight who is thinking of taking his Fourth 
Degree must contact Faithful Comptroller ASAP.  The 
exemplification will take place on Sunday November 
13th at the Crown Plaza Hotel in Cherry Hill.  Next 
year it will probably move back to North Jersey so this 
would be a good time to make the degree but I have to 
know BEFORE the October 12th meeting .   
 

Jim Berg, Faithful Comptroller 
iceberg5555@comcast.net or 609-560-1209 

Please report any errors or corrections to: 

navigator5714@gmail.com 

COUNCIL NEWS 

Spaghetti Dinner 

The Knights of Columbus welcomes you and your family 
to an authentic Spaghetti Dinner prepared by Mirabella 
Catering on the 3rd Friday of every Month. The dinner is 
being held at the Maple Room with rolling seating from 
5:00pm to 7:00pm. Tickets are $10 for adults and $5 for 
children (12 & Under). 
 

Menu includes Spaghetti & Meatballs, Linguini with Clam 
Sauce, Tossed Garden Salad, Crusty Bread & Butter, 
Soda, Water, Coffee, Tea and Dessert. 
 

For more information, please contact me. Come enjoy a 
nice dinner with you family and friends!      
 

Michael D. Garofalo, PGK / Field Agent 
michael.garofalo@kofc.org or 732-397-4365 

Soccer Challenge Results 

We had a very successful event this year with 37 partici-

pants. I would like to personally thank PGK Jim Berg for 

running this for me this year along with help from Tim 

Ewing, Jerry Stevenson and PGK Ted Kovalesky. Broth-

ers, this is one event we really need support for and it is 

very frustrating when this cannot be found. If you can 

give one hour of your time please try to do so next year. 

Now for the better news, the winners; 

Boys 9 year old - Matthew Ewing - 90 

Girls 9 year old - Not represented  
 

Boys 10 year old - Patrick Vallen - 60 

Girls 10 year old - Addison Yackel - 110 
 

Boys 11 year old - Shane McCabe - 95 

Girls 11 year old - Madison Vallen - 80 (by tie breaker) 
 

Boys 12 year old - Damien Ortiz - 125 

Girls 12 year old - Amelia Provenzano - 115 
 

Boys 13 year old - Daniel Vallen - 55 

Girls 13 year old - Alyssa Talerico - 100 
 

Boys 14 year old - Not represented 

Girls 14 year old - Brianna Stevens - 110 
 

I am currently awaiting details of the District competi-

tion from District Deputy Eduardo Fuentes. When I get 

the details I will forward them to the Council via email. 

Brian Kohler, PGK 
bdkohler@comcast.net or 856-979-9462 

Council Information Links 

Council # 5714 Website 
www.KofC5714.org 

 
Council #5714 on Facebook 

www.Facebook.com/KofC5714 
 

The Maple Room Website 
www.MapleRoomNJ.com (Still Under Construction) 

 
The Maple Room on Facebook 

www.facebook.com/MapleRoomMapleShade 

Mischief Night Patrol 

Each year, on October 30th, we have our annual Mis-
chief Night Patrol at Our Lady of Perpetual Help 
Church. We will be standing watch this year from 7:30 
PM until 9:00 PM. Come on out if you are free on this 
night to help support our Church. 
 

Brian Kohler, PGK 
bdkohler@comcast.net or 856-979-9462 

COUNCIL NEWS (CON.) 



Grave Concern For Our Council Hall 

Worthy Brothers, we have reached a point in time 
where our hall is in jeopardy - we have been a year and 
four months without a caterer and therefore without 
income! The Home Association treasury is dwindling to 
the point that there is only enough money left to pay a 
few more months of the inevitable bills that keep rolling 
in. 
 

If anyone has any ideas to contribute to the Home Asso-
ciation or if you know of someone in the catering busi-
ness who is looking for a venue please notify Steve 
Schmidt (Home Association President), Bob Tartaglia or 
any Home Association Member you know. 
 

We welcome your input. 
 

Thank you and God Bless you and yours.  
 

Bob Tartaglia, PGK 
rtartaglia740@gmail.com or 609-410-0424 

HOME ASSOCIATION NEWS COMMUNITY EVENTS 

2016 SIDEWALK SALE PICTURES 

October Events 

The Knights of Columbus will be collecting donations 
October 1st and 2nd after all masses to Benefit Burling-
ton County First Way. As you know, Burlington County 
First Way helps women in crisis pregnancy. 
 

On October 8th and 9th the Knights of Columbus will 
be collecting donations by selling car raffle tickets which 
benefit New Jersey Right to Life. 
 

On October 29th and 30th the Knights of Columbus will 
pass out white ribbons after each mass for the parishion-
ers to display on their car antenna or a place of their 
choice. The white ribbons signify that pornography is 
harmful to the family. Parishioners need to write their 
legislators to enact laws that punish offenders. 
 

We need to thank law enforcement for the good job 
they do but most of all we need to pray. Prayer can en-
act change especially saying the rosary.  
 

Larry York, PGK 



The following Council members will be celebrating their 

birthday during this month. Happy Birthday from all the 

members of Council 5714. 

FRATERNAL ACTIVITIES 

If you know of any Knight or family member that is ei-

ther sick or in distress and needs prayers or any other 

assistance, please contact Joe Stefanko by phone at 

856.482.0988 or by email at joestef3@verizon.net. 

SICK LIST 

Jack Acker, Jr. 

Bernard Bryson 

Deacon Joe Card 

Sam Cerasi 

Jack Ehmann 

Al Nowakowski 

John Obuchowski 

Pete Ranjo, Sr. 

Joe Stefanko 

OCTOBER BIRTHDAYS 

James Baselice 

Nicholas Breen 

Rev. Francisco Capil 

Donald DiVirgilio, Jr. 

James Gordon 

John Hoffner 

Michael Lang 

Anthony Marino, Jr. 

Patrick Mickles 

Joseph Quirolo 

Peter Ranjo 

William Reilly 

William Reynolds 

John Rulli 

Joseph Schaffner 

Arthur Weist 

Aloysius Yanas 

Change of Contact Information? 

Have you recently moved or changed your email address 

or phone number but would like to continue to receive 

updates about our Council? You may email any updated 

contact information to navigator5714@gmail.com or 

contact me at the information listed below and I will 

make sure to get your information up to date. 

Brian Kohler, PGK 
bdkohler@comcast.net or 856-979-9462 

Want to keep up with current events of our Council? 
Be sure to visit our website for updated information. 

 

Our website is: 
 

http://www.kofc5714.org 

Raising Awareness About Life Insurance   

Each September since 2003 has been designated as Life 
Insurance Awareness Month. Like most awareness-
raising campaigns, Life Insurance Awareness Month was 
created because there is an overwhelming lack of under-
standing of life insurance, its uses, its benefits, and its 
variations among the general public. Each year, the Life 
Insurance Market Research Association (LIMRA) puts 
out the results from a recent survey, and unfortunately, 
the numbers they report continue to be discouraging. 
 

A recent survey found that more than 75 percent of 
people polled did not have a personal financial advisor, 
even though 68 percent of them said their opinion of the 
current economic conditions was somewhat unfavorable 
or very unfavorable. In other words, a majority of those 
surveyed were uncomfortable with the economy and the 
uncertainty it brings, yet they did not seek professional 
assistance. Maybe they spoke with their friends and fam-
ily. Maybe they hoped the instability would go away on 
its own. Maybe they did not know to whom to turn. 
 

If you fall into this category, please remember that as a 
member of the Knights of Columbus, you have a full-
time, professional agent you can call your own. My pri-
mary responsibility is the care and service of your fam-
ily’s life insurance, retirement and long-term care needs. 
I’ll answer your questions because I want your decisions 
to be informed ones. I want to help. Another LIMRA 
statistic said 43 percent of people did not buy life insur-
ance because they worry about “making the wrong deci-
sion.” Talk with me, your agent, and, afterwards, you’ll 
understand that the only wrong decision was not pur-
chasing sooner to protect your family’s future.  
 

Michael D. Garofalo, PGK / Field Agent 
michael.garofalo@kofc.org or 732-397-4365 

FIELD AGENT REPORT 

The Navigator is published monthly by Our Lady  
of Perpetual Help Council 5714, Maple Shade, NJ. 

Articles for publication should be emailed no 
later than the 15th day of each month to: 

 navigator5714@gmail.com 



Day  Event         Time 
 

   4  Officers Meeting @ The Maple Room     7:30 PM 

 10  Home Association Meeting @ The Maple Room    7:30 PM 

 11  Business Meeting @ The Maple Room     7:30 PM (7:10 PM Rosary) 

 12  Fourth Degree Meeting       7:30 PM 

 18  Social Night @ The Maple Room     7:00 PM 

 19  Surge for Service Meeting @ The Maple Room    7:30 PM 

 

SUN MON TUE WED THU FRI SAT 

      1 

2 3 4 5 6 7 8 

9 10 11 12 13 14 15 

16 17 18 19 20 21 22 

23 24 25 26 27 28 29 

30 31      

October 2016 


